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Construction work during the summer
Noisy work (excavation and transport of rubble) subject to the noise notification decision at the English 
school construction site was completed last week (week 24). All geothermal drilling has also been 
completed.

Now foundation work and connection work are underway. In some places, it may still be necessary to drill 
into rock to make way for foundations or wells and their piping.
Construction site containers will be delivered to the site in the near future.
Element installation work will begin during the summer.

Traffic at the site will increase with the installation of site containers and the start of element installation 
work.

Connection work will also affect traffic in the vicinity of the site.

In some work phases, working hours will have to be extended beyond the regular working hours at the site.
Weekend work may be necessary in order to keep the work on schedule. However, any extended working 
hours and weekend work will always comply with the city's environmental protection regulations and 
working hours (7 a.m. to 10 p.m.).

Summer construction work:

• foundations,

• connections (electricity, water, sewers),

• installation of site containers,

• installations of prefabricated elements

We apologize for any inconvenience caused by the work.

Follow the process by scanning the QR-code or visit our website 
(https://engs.fi/new-school/).
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